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The swimming pool violations are almost 100% corrected. Gary from North Palm Pools has purchased the required hardware for the enclosure and expects to install it next week. Once the hardware is installed we will be 100% in compliance. 

Ocean Surf has installed the new impact resistant fixed windows in the garages. The work has passed final inspection and final payment was mailed to them. 

A flexible post was installed at the west side of the entrance driveway to prevent the garbage truck from continuously running over the grass creating a large berm. 

All balconies have been painted since the rail post pocket project completion. Jose is now painting the 2nd and 3rd floor catwalks and stairways. 

Daniello Construction is scheduled to start the post rail pockets on August 26th, 2014.




		
